
You are invited to join

              

SNAIL is a volunteer organization established in 1995 as your local neighborhood association. 
There are no costs, dues, or membership fees.  SNAIL is mainly funded through our annual garage sale and 

newsletter advertisements.

We do many things to help ourselves and our city:
• Provide opportunities for neighbors to meet one another and share their interests
• Organize barbecues, holiday parties for children, and other social events
• Decorate the neighborhood during the December holiday season
• Sponsor an annual free Dumpster day
• Publish a free monthly newsletter with neighborhood and community activities delivered to your door

A few of our accomplishments are:
• Registered with the City of Sunnyvale as an active civic group
• Persuaded the City to stripe Arbor and Duane Avenues and add a bicycle lane to Borregas Avenue
• Helped organize efforts to keep streets from going through the Ferndale Glen development
• Actively voiced concerns in the dispensation of Moffett Federal Airfield

YOUR STREET IS PRESENTLY MISSING OUT ON LOCAL NEWS AND ACTIVITIES BECAUSE IT DOES NOT 
HAVE A VOLUNTEER TO DELIVER YOUR MONTHLY NEWSLETTER!   PLEASE VOLUNTEER TO HAND OUT 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTERS TO YOUR NEIGHBORS.
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To be a member of SNAIL, a street 
must have someone who delivers the 
monthly newsletters on their 
street.  We usually hold monthly 
meetings on the first Thursday of 
each month at Columbia Middle 
School at 739 Morse Avenue. Our 
meetings run from 7 – 9pm and 
children are welcome to attend.  
During summer months when the 
school is closed, we hold meetings at 
an alternate site.

All are invited to attend our 
meetings. We are especially in need 
of block representatives to deliver 
the newsletters on their street.  
Please check out our web site 
www.snail.org .  Contact John at 
650-288-9645 or SNAILchair @ 
snail. org.
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